
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the June 2, 2022 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Michael Vallone 
                                     
The minutes of the May 5, 2022  meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Kitty Greenwood, seconded by Bernice Brown to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   

 
St. Vincent DePaul Report:    In the last month there has been a lot of people 
needing help with rent.  They have also had a lot of people ask for gas money so 
they can go looking for jobs.  They continue to help people with rent or money to 
stay in a hotel due to homelessness.   
 
American Legion Report:   The Memorial Day service went very well on May 30th.  
The pancake breakfast will be held on June 26, 2o22.  A date has been set for the 
stand down in January. It will be the last Sunday in January.   
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernice Brown :  No report. Have had 
no contact with the Relay for Life representatives. 
 
Lisa reminded the members about the Blood drive on June 3 and they will be 
there to greet the donors.  Also reminded the members about the Franklin Park 
Fest on June 9th thru the 12th. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


